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Comments: Dear Sirs: I am writing to ask that you do NOT proceed with the planned roundups of these

mustangs. They are not being allowed enough grazing room; in comparison to the livestock run on these same

lands. The livestock allotments should be reduced; and the number of mustangs kept on this range increased; to

allow proper genetic diversity among the wild horse herds. Birth control darting can be used for birth control... it

has a proven effective track record. Thanks for your consideration.        Julie Hansen.


